
 Jun 23, 2011 
District Attorney Leon Cannizzaro 
Via communications@orleansda.com 

 
District Attorney Cannizzaro 
 
As this story shows, your agency is required to hold a public hearing about its budget independent 
of the city’s budgeting process.  
 
http://thelensnola.org/2011/06/21/new-orleans-judicial-budgets/ 

 
Therefore pursuant to the Louisiana Open Meetings Law 7(2)(b): 

 
(2) Written public notice given by all public bodies, except the legislature and its 
committees and subcommittees, shall include, but need not be limited to: 
b) Mailing a copy of the notice to any member of the news media who requests notice of 
such meetings; any such member of the news media shall be given notice of all meetings 
in the same manner as is given to members of the public body. 
 

We are requesting to be informed about the meeting so that we can attend and report on it.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to call if I can clarify this request. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Matt Davis, Staff Writer 
The Lens  
Cell: 504 452 5596 


